
HB 2146 -- NONRESIDENT PHARMACY LICENSES

SPONSOR: Morris

This bill changes the law regarding the nonresident pharmacy
licenses. The Board of Pharmacy must not renew a nonresident
pharmacy license if the applicant does not hold a current pharmacy
license or its equivalent in the state in which the nonresident
pharmacy is located. The bill prohibits the Board of Pharmacy from
renewing an out-of-state wholesale drug distributor, out-of-state
pharmacy distributor, or drug distributor license or registration
if the applicant does not hold a current distributor license or its
equivalent in the state or jurisdiction in which the distribution
facility is located; or if the applicant is a drug distributor
registrant, the entity is not authorized and in good standing to
operate as a drug manufacturer with the Food and Drug
Administration or within the state or jurisdiction where the
facility is located.


